From the Editor ...

Now that Volume [ is complete with No. 4 of the MEXTESOL
JOURNAL we look forward to our coming year and an even better Journal
to serve the needs of the English language teaching community in Mexico.
We have a few improvements in mind to accomplish this goal. One change
will be a regularly appearing section in Spanish concerning various
aspects of teaching English in Mexico. To this end we are soliciting
articles and comment on EFL theory and classroom techniques in the
Spanish language for Vol. 1I, No. 1, our Spring edition. Another area of
concern will be handled by publishing articles surveying the teaching of
English in the Mexican Republic, This issue contains the first of a series on
‘Hnglish Teaching in Mexico and is entitled "English Teaching in Mexico:
An Overview, " by Barbara Langworthy. Future pieces will treat in depth
the various levels and kinds of EFL. instruction offered in Mexico.
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